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With heavy hearts, we regretfully announce the unexpected passing of our
colleague, partner, and friend, Jeff Young, on March 26, 2025.

Jeff joined Amundsen Davis in July 2021 as a partner in the Chicago office. With
over a decade of experience successfully defending clients in construction defect,
premises liability, and product liability cases, he quickly became an indispensable
member of the firm’s retail service group. He earned a reputation for his ability
to reach favorable and amicable resolutions for his clients without the need for
litigation. Jeff graduated from IIT Chicago-Kent College of Law and the University
of Iowa.

A family man at heart, Jeff was a loving husband to his wife, Beth, and a devoted
father to his two daughters.

Our deepest condolences to all who knew and loved Jeff. Service and shiva
information are available in his obituary.

Clients with whom Jeff worked will work with attorney Craig Cappas going
forward. All care will be given to ensure thoughtful continuation of his work.


